
From: Office of the Registrar
To: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0007
Date: Monday, July 8, 2024 11:07:19 AM

-- Name --
James  Kerr

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
I have a seasonal cottage that I built in 1983. Ever since then, we have paid monthly distribution fees that have
steadily increased.
When we leave our cottage at the beginning of September and do not return until mid June, we turn off the main
electric breaker. That is, we use ZERO electricity for at least 9 months. Yet, every month I pay $90 for nothing!
Now this company wants to increase that fee by more than $10 per month.
This is a terrible injustice. If I cancel my service for the 9 months, I am held hostage with threats of huge
reconnection fees and inspections which could lead to major adjustment “to meet current code.”
I understand infrastructure costs etc. but these fees are just plain unfair!
I OBJECT to any increase.
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